
What’s the Law Got  
to Do With It? 

Legal and Ethical Issues  
for Pupil Service Professionals 

October 2, 2012—CESA 4, West Salem 
9:00a.m. to 2:00p.m. 

Registration Information: 

Target Audience: School counselors, nurses, psychologists, and social workers 
Light morning refreshments and lunch included. 
 
To register go to MyQuickReg at:  http://login.myquickreg.com/agency/event/event.cfm?

eventid=4338 

Cost:  $25.00 per person  - All Districts/Agencies 

Contact:  Lacie Ketelhut, CESA #4, email:  lketelhut@cesa4.k12.wi.us or ph:  608-786-4540 

What’s the Law Got to Do with It?  
Legal and Ethical Issues for Pupil Services Professionals 

 
Because codes, laws, policies and procedures are not always precise and ethical codes 
tend to reflect what most professionals can agree on rather than ideal pupil services prac-
tices, professionals need to learn to engage in ethical decision-making and become knowl-
edgeable of relevant laws and statutes. The intent of this training is to help pupil service pro-
fessionals gain important content knowledge and demonstrate performance in the area of 
legal and ethical issues. An ethical decision-making model is shared. Time is provided for 
small group work discussing challenging ethical dilemmas encountered by Wisconsin pupil 
services professionals. 

Nic Dibble is the Consultant for School Social Work Services at the Department of Public 
Instruction. His responsibilities at DPI include student records and confidentiality, mental 
health and suicide prevention, child welfare and maltreatment, school age parents, and 
cross-system collaboration. Nic co-authored the book Ethical Decision Making in School 
Mental Health published by Oxford University Press in 2010. He has provided training in 
Wisconsin and nationally in ethics and boundaries for close to a decade. 

 




